
 

 

 

ADA Ramp​ Improvements on US 40 in Winter Park  

starts August 17 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW  

Starting August 17, the Colorado Department of Transportation and Contractor KSK, LLC will begin 

ADA Ramp improvements on United States Highway 40 in ​Winter Park, in Grand County. The project 

will improve curb ramps, curbs and gutters, and sidewalks located at several intersections on​ Main 

Street and US 40.  

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

Affected intersections along Main Street (Southside=S and Northside=N) 

Kings Crossing RD. ​(N/S) High Country DR. ​(N/S) Rosie’s Way ​(N/S) 

Miller RD. ​(N/S) Drive (N) R​endezvous Way ​(N/S) 

Cooper Creek Way ​(N/S) Vasquez RD. ​(N/S) Winter Park Dr. ​(N/S) 

Village Dr. (N) 

 

Affected intersections along US HWY 40 (Southside=S and Northside=N) 

Old Town Dr. ​(N/S) 

Lakota Trail (N) 

 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Work is scheduled to begin on August 17 and is expected to continue through late August. Normal 

working hours will be Monday through Wednesday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m, and Thursday 7 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
 
 

TRAVEL IMPACTS 

● Travelers by car, bike, wheelchair or on foot can expect various lane and sidewalk closures 

where work zones exist, during daylight hours, Monday through Friday.  

● Sidewalks are likely to be closed overnight or over weekends to allow the concrete to set up. 

● Access to all businesses will be maintained but may be temporarily altered.  
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

If you have questions or concerns or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list 

to receive construction updates, please contact us! 

 

Phone:​ ​970.765.8443 

Email:​ ​Region3AdaRamps@gmail.com 

Project Webpage: ​www.codot.gov/projects/us40-adaramps-jackson-grand-counties 
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